MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING

HELD ON TUESDAY 06th MAY 2014 AT 7.30PM AT THE LANE END VILLAGE HALL

ATTENDANCE: Cllrs - Mr G Coulter, Mr M Detsiny, Mr W Hunt, Mr N King, Mrs J Osborn, Mrs A Sarney, Mr A Simmons, Ms L Smith, Mr C Stewart.

Clerk, H Glasgow.

APOLOGISES: Cllr - Mrs M Dunning, Mr K Wright

MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 35

Members of the public were invited the enjoy refreshments and mingle with Councillors before the meeting.

Chairman's Annual Report

Councillor Detsiny gave a presentation. He began with an overview of the year and recent planning applications. He highlighted some Council initatives and key issues.

He gave a vote of thanks to Katy Dunn, Katy Donaghue, Councillors Jean Teesdale & Ian McEnnis. Madeline Howe (BCC), Carlos and Joy Maidana and Elizabeth Connell.

He thanked all Parish Councillors, with particular thanks to Graeme Coulter and Jane Osborn. He also thanked Ross Osborn and the Clerk.

Finance Report

Councillor Coulter gave a presentation on the Councils financial status.

WDC Local Plan

Chris Schmidt-Reid gave a presentation about the WDC Local Plan.

Lane End Action Group

Mark Lockwood (Chairman of Lane End Action Group) gave a presentation on the playing fields project.

Lane End Youth & Community Centre

Katy Donaghue gave a presentation on LEYCC. LEYCC are in desperate need of volunteers to keep the centre running.

The meeting Closed at 9.30pm